
Fortnightly Class 2 Newsletter 

Friday 06/12/2024 
Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please telephone 

the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  
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Staff Contact Details 

Year 1  

a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

a.bamber@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Year 2 

s.ramsay@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Save the Date! 

Wed 11th Dec – Y2 ‘Christmas Journey’ with BSYW 
Wed 11th Dec – KS1 Christmas Nativity @ 2pm & 6pm 
 
Mon 16th Dec – KS2 Christmas Performance   
Tues 17th Dec – KS1 Christmas Party & Christmas Lunch 
Wed 18th Dec – KS2 Christmas Party & Christmas Lunch 
Fri 20th Dec – Finish for Christmas @ 2pm 

 
 

Class Open Door 

Please, feel free to visit 

classrooms and ask any 

questions you may have. 

Year 1  

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Year 2 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

 

Certificate Winners 
Curriculum Awards Year 2 
 
Olivia - for fantastic recollection of 
the Nativity songs 
Theo – for improved Reading & 
Phonics 
Joseph – For excellent maths work. 

Leo S – For excellent contributions to 

our class discussions. 

 

Christian Value Awards 
Lynx – For the CV Compassion 
Xavier – For being a truthful member 
of our class. 
Primrose – For showing compassion. 
Ava – For always being trustworthy 
and showing courage. 
Anna- for being such a peaceful 
member of class 

Star Writer 
Rosie – For great understanding on 

when to use an exclamation mark. 
Kai – great focus on letter size & 
presentation 
Marley – For a super writing about Mr 
Wolf’s next adventure. 

 
 

 

Class News 

In Year 1… 
We are in full swing with Nativity rehearsals this week. We took a brief 
break from our own rehearsals to watch Snow White which the children 
enthusiastically enjoyed. 
We have also had a visit from the life bus and Gerald the Giraffe. We 
learnt about Our Wonderful Body and how to keep it healthy. 
Why don’t you ask us what we learnt? 

 
In Year 2 … 
This week in class we have been very busy learning our songs and lines 
for our nativity. We have enjoyed the Panto and discussed our feelings 
with Gerald the giraffe and learned about ways to talk about our feelings 
to help each other. 
In our Maths we have continued focusing on recall of number bonds, 
problem solving using our knowledge and subtracting a two-digit number 
from a two-digit number. 
In RE we have been looking at angels as messengers from God and begun 
looking at the Christmas story in more detail. 
Next week, we are looking forward to a visit from Sue and her team from 
BSYW to take Year 2 on a Christmas journey and performing our nativity 
‘The Greatest Gift’. We will begin looking at our next traditional story with 
a twist - ‘The Gingerbread Girl’. We will look at the features of instructions 
and hopefully bake some REAL gingerbread before the end of term! 
 
Enjoy your weekend, 

Mrs Ramsay & Mrs Bamber 

Come to school – it’s really cool! 
Be on time, it will help you shine! 
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